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GLOBAL INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR PROPOSED
STRATEGIC DISINVESTMENT OF 1:OOO/o STAKE IN HLL LIFECARE LIMITED
BY GOVERNMENT OF INDIA (GOI) ALONG WITH TRANSFER OF
MANAGEMENT CONTROL ISSUED ON DECEMBER 14,202-'. - EXTENSION OF
LAST DATE FOR INVITATION OF QUERIES

CORRIGENDUM-I

The Preliminary Information Memorandum (PIM) for the process of Strategic
Disinvestment of 100% stake in HLL Lifecare Limited by Government of India (GoI)
along with transfer of management control was issued on December 1.4,202L.

Based on the request from interested bidders and to accommodate for the logistical
challenges faced by Interested Bidders in resuming operations after the year end
break, the following changes are made in the pIM:

In point 3 of 'Important Dates' section (page 1^Z)

Event Date
Last date for invitationof queries through For

4ft January 2022
Read

11tn January 2022


